
Welcome to Year 2

Mrs Dunning and Miss Williams



Daily Timetable

EYFS/KS1

8.50–9am Register

9-10am Maths

10-10.15am Break

10.15-11am Phonics, Reading and 

Handwriting

11am-12pm English

12 - 1pm Lunch

1-3.30pm Foundation subjects

3.30pm Home



Weekly 
Timetable

• Currently Mrs Jones is covering for Miss 
Williams who will be teaching the class on 
Monday and Tuesday

• Mrs Dunning will be teaching the class on 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday

• Mrs Malkin (teaching assistant) will be in class 
every day

• PE will be on a Monday and a Wednesday 
afternoon this half term



Trips and Visits

Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2

Trip to the 
civic for a 
Christmas 
performance!

3rd December 
– Nantwich 
Museum 
Great fire of 
London/Nant
wich

Geography 
trip – Seas 
and coasts

Trip to the 
beach.
Date TBC 



Homework

Homework will be set via Tapestry on a Friday.

Any work completed that you would like to share 
with the class teachers can also be uploaded via 
Tapestry.

Homework will not be sent via paper copies each 
week. If you wish to receive a paper copy of your 
child’s homework, please let Mrs Dunning know.

We also love to see any posts on Tapestry about 
your children’s achievements outside of school!  



Assessments

There are no statutory 
assessments in Year 2 but KS1 SATs 
assessments are still released each 
year for teacher guidance.

Your child will participate 
informally in these assessments in 
late June. 



Reading Books

• Children will take home a 
reading book each week

• Adults will change books on a 
Friday – links to the phonics

• School staff to decide when a 
child changes levels as we take 
many things into account when 
changing their level

• Children will have access to the 
school library weekly



This half term’s 
learning…



Any questions



Keeping in touch

If you need to speak to me, I can see parents 
before school, you just need to call the school 
office to arrange this beforehand. 

Alternatively, you can catch me once all the 
children have left at 3:30pm.

Please follow us on Facenppl to see what we 
have been up to!


